
 

 

 

August 2022 

 

Hello Wonderful Volunteers, 

As fall rolls in, we have some exciting things coming up! We had a fantastic Ice Cream Social in July and thanks to you, 
we served over 550 ice cream sundaes. We can’t thank you enough!    

What’s New?: 

o Latah County Fair Historic Recipe Challenge 
As we did last year, LCHS is hosting the 2022 Latah County Fair Baking Contest. Additionally, we will also be 
offering the historic recipe challenge. The recipe can be found in the fair book or on our website. We can’t wait 
to see what you come up with! 
 

o McConnell Mansion Masterpieces 
McConnell Mansion Masterpieces community art show opens Sept. 27th with a reception on Sept. 28th from 5-
7pm. LCHS will be serving light refreshments and Moscow Brewing Company will be pouring beer. Please let me 
know if you would be willing to bake cookies or another dessert for the reception. In addition to the art show, 
we will be planning programs looking at both art and history throughout the fall. Stay tuned for more details and 
ways you can help with those public programs.  
 

o Harvest Dinner 
As of right now, LCHS is planning on hosting the Harvest Dinner in person at the 1912 Center on Nov. 13th. That 
means lots to prepare ahead of time. As the event draws closer, we will let you know about volunteer 
opportunities. I already know we’ll need some tasty pies from all you bakers.  
 

o Curator 
We are so excited to announce that we have hired a new curator! Kaitlynn Anderson is moving to Moscow from 
Fargo, ND. Her first day is Sept. 26th. After she gets settled, she will be ramping up the volunteer program and 
overseeing the projects you all work on.  

 
We could not be as successful as we are without your time and support. We truly appreciate all you do for LCHS. 
Until next time, 

Hayley Noble 
hnoble@latahcountyid.gov 
208-882-1004 

https://www.latahcountyhistoricalsociety.org/events

